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We are proud to announce the 3rd edition of the International Seminar on ORC Power Systems endorsed  
by the ASME International Gas Turbine Institute, and hosted by the University of Liege and the University 
of Ghent. 
 
The Call for Abstracts is now open! For more information and abstract submission,  
please go to the ASME-ORC2015 conference website http://www.asme-orc2015.be/content/authors. 
 
Information for sponsors and exhibitors can be found at: http://www.asme-
orc2015.be/content/sponsors.  
 
You will be able to follow all related news on Twitter ASME ORC2015  
 
For other requests or questions please contact the conference secretariat at info@asme-orc2015.be.  
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming you in beautiful Brussels to make ASME-ORC2015 an 
even greater success! 
 
With our best regards, 
Michel De Paepe, Executive Conference Chair  
Vincent Lemort, Conference Chair  
Sylvain Quoilin, Conference Vice-Chair  
Martijn van den Broek, Conference Vice-Chair  
Piero Colonna, Honorary Conference Chair 
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